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To:    the Health, Communities,Disability Service and Domestic & Family Violence
 Committee
 
With respect, I wish to state my strong opposition to the Abortion Law Reform bill
 introduced by Mr. Rob Pyne.    It’s disingenuous of anyone citing cases of the need to
 terminate a pregnancy because of a mother’s severe health issues.   The current law
 clearly provides adequately for such exceptions.    But this bill would authorise murdering
 fully viable defenceless human beings  just because they cannot speak up for themselves.  
 The matter, in recent times, of 27 living, breathing babies being left to die as trash shows
 how far we have sunk into Hitler’s mentality.    Get rid of the inconvenient!    It’s easier,
 but it’s not  true compassion and it blunts our collective
 conscience.                                              
Sincerely,
 
Olive Woodford   
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